
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Office of the City Clerk  
 
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Linda Abbott, Deputy City Clerk 
 
DATE:  January 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: January 8, 2019 Agenda – Supplemental – Item 7(a)  

Appointment of City Representative to The Los Angeles County 
West Vector and Vector Borne Control District Board 
 

 
 
Attached, please find an application from Hermosa Beach resident James Fasola, 

received in the Clerk’s Office January 7, 2019. His current voter registration status 

has been verified with the County.  

 

As the City Clerk reported in the recruitment status report presented at the 

December 11, 2018 Council meeting, no resident applications were received by 

the December 3, 2018 filing deadline. During discussion at the December 11, 2018 

meeting, it was suggested that Councilmembers actively recruit bona fide 

residents and registered voters of Hermosa Beach and that the City Clerk’s office 

accept late applications. Mr. Fasola’s was the only one received.   
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